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Caring Corps Teams With 
Scottsdale Leadership

Foothills Caring 
Corps (FCC), a nonprofi t 
providing in-home and 
transportation services 
to older adults in the 
North Valley who are 
homebound, is recruiting 
volunteers to assist 
participants with basic 
tasks and errands needed 
to live an independent 
lifestyle. 

“Our older residents are 
among our community’s 
most precious treasures, 
and they need our 

support to continue living a life that’s both fulfi lling and independent,” 
says FCC Executive Director Debbra Determan. “Foothills Caring Corps is 
dedicated to empowering older adults, and volunteers are crucial to our 
success and reach.”

To aid recruitment efforts, FCC tapped Scottsdale Leadership, Inc., a 
nationally acclaimed leadership development and community stewardship 
organization. Participants in the nonprofi t’s Core Program Class 28 are 
assisting FCC with volunteer outreach.

During the next few weeks, Scottsdale Leadership Class 28 participants 
are reaching out to North Valley residents, employers and neighborhood 
associations to identify new volunteers who are willing to donate their time 
on a regular, semi-regular or one-time basis. They are scheduling “lunch and 
learns” with area companies and developing a series of promotional tools 
that FCC can utilize with volunteer outreach throughout the year. 

On April 4, participants will compete against four other groups of Class 
28 classmates. Scottsdale community leaders will judge the competition and 
award a cash prize. The group will present its results in the fi rst Scottsdale 
Leadership “Lead it Forward Showcase and Reception” at Scottsdale’s 
historic Hotel Valley Ho at 5:30pm. The public is invited.

Community members interested in learning more about FCC volunteer 
opportunities can visit www.foothillscaringcorps.com or call 480.488.1105. 
For more information, visit www.scottsdaleleadership.org. 

Michael Robison enjoys pet therapy with Cooper and 
Jim Barrow, an FCC volunteer.


